
Our Mission Statement 
 

Guided by Holy Scripture and the Holy Spirit, we the congregation of Holy Trinity pledge our lives 

to Christ. Through worship, love, and service to one another, we will bring witness and 

encouragement to the community. 

 

Rector:  The Rev. Robin Trevors 631-0087 (Cell) or 489-3002 (Church Office)  

  E-mail:  holytrinity83@outlook.com;  Website: holytrinitygrandfalls.ca 
 

Bulletin Today. The bulletin is given to the glory of God and in loving memory of  

Howard Miller by Vera & Family. 
 

Scripture: Proverbs 8:1-4, 22-31 Psalm 8 Romans 5:1-5 John 16:12-15 

 David Mercer  Dale Butler Bob Hiscock Bill Melvin 

 

Welcome. You are so welcomed to our worship services today. If you are new to our 

parish, we ask you to introduce yourself to our Greeters and Clergy, and sign our guest 

book in the foyer.  
 

A Special  Welcome to Dr. Wendy Wilmore. Dr. Wendy is presently taking a little 

break from her missionary work in Arusha, Tanzania. This morning at the 10:30 

service,  Dr. Wendy will be speaking to us about her work in Arusha, and will also be 

singing a solo. She was a member of our congregation for a number of years before she 

went to Arusha. Dr. Wendy will also give a talk/presentation on her work as a 

missionary doctor/surgeon in Arusha, Tanzania on Monday, June 17, at 7 p.m. in the 

E.M. Bishop Hall.  A special offering will be taken today to assist in her work in 

Arusha. Envelopes are at the back of the church if you would like to make a 

contribution.. 
 

Trinity Sunday. Today is Trinity Sunday in the life of our Church as well as the feast 

day of our congregation. Trinity Sunday celebrates the Christian doctrine of the Trinity, 

the three Persons of God: the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit.  

 

Flower Service. A Flower Service will be held at the Anglican section of the 

Interdenominational Cemetery on June 30 at 2 p.m. If the weather is a problem, it will be 

held at the church. 

 

 

 

Service Times for 

June 16 – June 23, 2019 

Sunday,  June 16 

Trinity Sunday/Father’s Day 

 

Holy Communion (BCP) 

Holy Eucharist   

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m.  

Thursday  Holy Communion (BCP) 9:30 p.m. 

Sunday,  June 23 

2
nd

 Sunday after Pentecost 

 

Holy Communion  (BCP) 

Morning Prayer (BAS) 

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m.  

 Prayer Ministry. During the Holy Eucharist service, Ann & Audrey will be available 

for Prayer Ministry at the back of the church. Should you wish healing prayer for 

yourself or for another or to offer a prayer of thanksgiving, you are invited to come to 

the prayer station during Communion. 

 

Family Service. The last Sunday of each month which was the Family Service is going 

to be suspended until September. The Family Service will be replaced with a BCP 

Service. 

 

Gospel Benefit Concert for Lucas Butler. “Be Brave,” The concert will be held at St. 

Alban’s Church, 13 Master’s Lane, on June 19 at 7 p.m. Lucas is an amazing 15-year 

old boy who is currently in Edmonton with his family waiting to undergo a lung and 

heart transplant. Performers: Rev. Roy Martin, Rev. Jeff Blackwood, Ron Sheppard 

and many, many more. A free-will offering will be collected. 

 
Queen’s College Fall 2019 Opportunities for Learning and Discernment. The 

Faculty of Theology has a wide selection of courses and programs available on campus 

and online. We welcome full-time and part-time students to our Master, Bachelor, 

Associate, Diploma, Certificate and continuing studies courses and programs. 

Brochures, schedules, timetables, and registration material are easily accessed at this 

link to our website http://queenscollegenl.ca/?page_id=406.  Our courses and programs 

are designed on four pillars: good theological education, practical pastoral training, 

strong spiritual development, and faith-based learning community. For more 

information contact r.singleton@mun.ca or call (709)753-0116. 

Ordination.  Charlie Cox will be ordained Deacon on Wednesday, June 26 at 7 p.m. at 

St. Martin’s Cathedral, Gander.  Your prayers are requested. Everyone welcome.  

Walkathon for Lionel Kelland Hospice. On June 17, one of our parishioners, George 

Hart will be walking from Badger to Grand Falls-Windsor raising funds for the Lionel 

Kelland Hospice. Anyone wishing to support this walk, may contact George at 489-

9364, Marg Pomeroy (489-5382) or Bill Reid (489-4653). E-transfers are also accepted 

at j.blake61@gmail.com. Lionel Kelland Hospice will issue income tax receipts for 

amounts of $10 or greater donation.   

 

Evening Service. Prayer & Praise Services will resume in October. 

 

Greeters. Terry Brown, Bob Dawe, Ed Eastman, Roy Goulding, Nancy Jackson, Sandra 

Knight 

 

Bulletin. Items for the next bulletin must be submitted to Linda by Thursday, Please  

e-mail linda.pafford@nl.rogers.com or call (489-9801) 

 

 

mailto:holytrinity83@outlook.com
http://queenscollegenl.ca/?page_id=406
mailto:r.singleton@mun.ca
mailto:j.blake61@gmail.com
mailto:linda.pafford@nl.rogers.com


 

 

Altar Flowers 

are given to the glory of God 

       in Memory of 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Albert Mitchell 
Thomas Chatman 
Lloyd Goodyear 
Clarence Brown 
Sidney Granter 
Arthur Fowler 
Walter Snow 
Henry Wall 
Edward Ellsworth 
Stewart Lane 
Roy Cluney 
Donald Hiscock 
David Waugh, Sr. 
Victor Mercer 
Howard Budgell 
Bill Folkes 
George B. Mercer 
Robert Rice 
Nehemiah Pinsent 
Neal Wells 
Norman Lewis 
James Bragg  
George Lewis 
Donald Quigley 
Ross Burge 
 
 

Arthur Sheppard 
Kevin Noseworthy 
Edmund Hayley 
Donald Griffin 
John Dobbin 
Clarence Griffin 
Patrick Dobbin 
Edward Dobbin 
Calvin Dobbin 
Mike Dobbin 
Wilfred Mullins 
Mac Blackwood 
George Norris 
John Norris 
John Hoffe 
Fred Barnes 
Gordon House, Jr. 
Thomas Randall 
Overton Penney 
Gerald Penney 
David  Penney 
Thomas Troke 
Allan Troke 
Bert Little 
John Tobin 
 

  

 


